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Directors’ Reports

supports ensuring the noise making electronics need to be turned off, but also
acknowledges that some individuals might have valid reasons to use electronics during
class such as use to control hearing aids, blood sugar monitoring, taking notes, and
capturing QR codes on the front screens. The board will seek to provide some guidelines
for the use of electronic devices in classes in the fall.

● Proposal for encouraging volunteering in ICL: GwenEllyn asked that her proposal be
deferred so that she can discuss the issues with Membership Services Co-Directors who
do the orientation for new class members.

Committee Reports:
● Financial Services from Jan Petroski
● Curriculum Services from Brenda Kidder and Vicki Pedone
● Membership Services from Don Beckman and Chris Duval
● Social Services from Dee Iltis and Priscilla Hibbard
● Information Services from Dave MacMillan
● Technical Services from GwenEllyn Anderson
● University Support Services: no report
● Secretarial Services: no report

The meeting was adjourned at 2:57 pm.

Next Meeting: The annual meeting will be held on May 2, 2024 following the spring luncheon.
The next regular board meeting will be held on Thursday, May 9, 2024, at 1:00 pm virtually via
Zoom.

Respectfully submitted,
Chris Duval, Acting Secretary
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Directors’ Reports

● Virtual meeting with Judy Quetzal to go over Google Doc and board minutes
process.

● “Tips for Preparing A Presentation for ICL” - created by Vicki Pedone; I converted to
a Google Doc and added to the common/shared document area.

● Met Linda Williams, our new ICL Historian, at MOH and introduced her to Susan
Irwin, the Willamette Archivist. And got a tour of the Archives area. A lot of stuff!

● Downloaded about 115 GB of video Zoom files from Willamette’s Zoom storage at
their request. Need to find another place to store and share these presentations -
mostly recorded during the first couple years of Covid. None of these presentations
are available for viewing until I get them uploaded somewhere else (e.g. YouTube,
Dropbox, Google Drive).

● Editing photos of the Hanni Scholar finalists for sharing with the students and their
sponsors.

● We’re still not able to publish anything to the ICL website since the cyber attack;
however, the person who does that for us in WU Web Applications is very
responsive to our publishing requests.

Curriculum Committee Report: April 2024

Scheduling:

● Open slots Fall 2024: 78 7h




